Author name: S. Haydn

Date of submission: Wednesday, 20 March 2019

Submission: ----Original Message-----

From: Sue Haydn

Sent: Thursday, 14 March 2019 10:53 AM
To: John Madden; Local Government Mailbox

Subject: Objection to North Sydney Council Proposed Rate Increase

John Madden

Dear Sir,

We support the submission by Councillors Baker, Berenice and Carr stating that the proposed rates increase by North Sydney Council is unjustified and unnecessary. It also falls unfairly on residential properties despite the fact that North Sydney Commercial property rates are very much lower than those in nearby councils.

We have been living in Cremorne for 5 years and are on a very small income and would find this increase excessive to say the least.

This matter should be reconsidered before being sent to Ipart.

Yours sincerely

Susan and Gregory Haydn